

Co-Presidents: Char Purdy & Lisa Schultz

Secretary: Beverly Sidorski Treasurer: Yvonne Clark

Email: chpto11@gmail.com

April 2017 Volume 6, Issue 8

PTO Meetings:

September 29 @ 4:30

October 20 @ 6:00

November 17 @ 6:00

No meeting in December

January 19 @ 6:00

February 16 @ 6:00

March 16 @ 6:00

April 13 @ 6:00

May 18 @ 6:00 (voting)

Every Friday is: **CHALLENGER SPIRIT** FRIDAY!

Proudly wear any Challenger apparel (ie. Spirit Wear, Green/Gold colors, field day shirts)!

the years we would not have been able to purchase the cube play structure!

Thank you Challenger families past and present! Without all of your support over







IMPORTANT CHANGE TO NOTE: The PTO meeting for this month has been rescheduled to April 13, 2017 at 6:00pm.

May is our PTO Board Elections (All board positions are open):

Open Board position for 2017-2018 school year – Treasurer Open Board position for 2017-2018 school year – Secretary If you are interested in one of these positions, please contact us and we will give you what each role responsibilities include.



*** VOLUNTEER ***

We CANNOT offer some of the events without VOLUNTEERS...

Want to help, but don't know where to start?? For volunteer opportunities, check us out at www.howellschools.com/Challenger or Facebook: Challenger Elementary PTO



Students are found to be far more successful when they have parents who are actively involved!



We would like to thank parents for your continued support with our Marco's Pizza Nights, Popcorn Fridays and Buffalo Wild Wings nights!



- May 2 Marco's Pizza Night
- ❖ May 3 Teacher Appreciation Luncheon







